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  The Sacred Monster of Thomism Richard
Peddicord,2005 The Sacred Monster of Thomism (the
epithet comes from Francois Mauriac) is the first
full-length study of the life and thought of the
most influential Dominican theologian in the first
half of the twentieth century, and the scourge of
liberal theologians everywhere. Reginald Garrigou-
Lagrange taught at the Angelicum for fifty years,
held the first chair of spiritual theology in the
Church's history, and authored twenty-eight books
and over six hundred articles. He was also the
doctoral dissertation director for Pope John Paul
II. The Sacred Monster of Thomism sketches the
life and general context of Garrigou's life,
discusses at length the most important factor in
his life - his affiliation with the Order of
Preachers (Dominicans) - and examines his
philosophical disputes with Henri Bergson and
Maurice Blondel, his theological (and political)
disputes with Jacques Maritain and M.-Dominique
Chenu, and ends with chapters examining Garrigou's
Thomism and his approaches to theology and
spirituality. Book jacket.
  Night Sky Photography Adam Woodworth,2021-01-04
When the night sky transforms terrestrial
landscapes into otherworldly works of art, you
need to know the professional techniques for
capturing your own nocturnal masterpieces. This
complete course combines the classic beauty of
landscapes with the vast, exotic universe of
astrophotography, using tried-and-tested methods
that guarantee stellar results. You'll learn what
gear you need and how to make the most of it;
clever tricks for squeezing out every drop of
image quality from a pitch-black scene; and
straightforward post-production workflows to
create compelling compositions of the cosmos.
  East of Eden John Steinbeck,2002-02-05 A
masterpiece of Biblical scope, and the magnum opus
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of one of America’s most enduring authors, in a
commemorative hardcover edition In his journal,
Nobel Prize winner John Steinbeck called East of
Eden the first book, and indeed it has the
primordial power and simplicity of myth. Set in
the rich farmland of California's Salinas Valley,
this sprawling and often brutal novel follows the
intertwined destinies of two families—the Trasks
and the Hamiltons—whose generations helplessly
reenact the fall of Adam and Eve and the poisonous
rivalry of Cain and Abel. The masterpiece of
Steinbeck’s later years, East of Eden is a work in
which Steinbeck created his most mesmerizing
characters and explored his most enduring themes:
the mystery of identity, the inexplicability of
love, and the murderous consequences of love's
absence. Adapted for the 1955 film directed by
Elia Kazan introducing James Dean, and read by
thousands as the book that brought Oprah’s Book
Club back, East of Eden has remained vitally
present in American culture for over half a
century.
  Rodney Smith Photographs Rodney Smith,2020-10-13
In the tradition of Richard Avedon and Irving
Penn, Rodney Smith has a signature, timeless
style. This dazzling collection, now in paperback
and with a framable print, celebrates 50 years of
Smith's photography. Rodney Smith bridges the gap
between commercial photography and art, between
the real world we live in and the artist's world
of the imagination. His images--silhouettes and
skylines, a man in a hat, elegant women in lush
gardens--are by now familiar to us. Rodney Smith
Photographs presents the man behind the
photographs. A selection of pictures spanning four
decades, organized thematically, stand alongside
personal reflections drawn from Smith's popular
blog. It reveals that the photographer's signature
style is the product of his unusual background,
his unique perspective, and his many years of
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self-analysis: in short, Smith's photographs are
also pictures of their creator.
  Joe Gould's Secret Joseph Mitchell,1999-12-07
Joseph Mitchell was a legendary New Yorker writer
and the author of the national bestseller Up in
the Old Hotel, in which these two pieces appeared.
What Joseph Mitchell wrote about, principally, was
New York. In Joe Gould, Mitchell found the perfect
subject. And Joe Gould's Secret has become a
legendary piece of New York history. Joe Gould may
have been the quintessential Greenwich Village
bohemian. In 1916, he left behind patrician roots
for a scrappy, hand-to-mouth existence: he wore
ragtag clothes, slept in Bowery flophouses, and
mooched food, drinks, and money off of friends and
strangers. Thus he was able to devote his energies
to writing An Oral History of Our Time, which
Gould said would constitute the informal history
of the shirt-sleeved multitude. But when Joe Gould
died in 1957, the manuscript could not be found.
Where had he hidden it? This is Joe Gould's
Secret. [Mitchell is] one of our finest
journalists.--Dawn Powell, The Washington Post
What people say is history--Joe Gould was right
about that--and history, when recorded by
Mitchell, is literature.--The New Criterion
  Made for This Moment Madison Prewett
Troutt,2021-10-19 A single moment can change your
life forever. When that moment arrives, will you
be ready? In this deeply personal book, Madison
Prewett invites you into the moments that shaped
her so that you can learn how to stand firm in
your own convictions before your big moment comes
along. When Madison appeared on season 24 of The
Bachelor, she quickly earned a reputation for her
ability to stay rooted in her convictions in the
face of uncertainty. Again and again, she proved
that she was fully prepared to stand up for what
she believed in—even in the most challenging
moments. If you're eager to learn how to keep your
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standards high and your roots deep so that you can
make decisions you're proud of, Madi's authentic
vulnerability and real-life challenges will help
you live a life of integrity, grace, and courage.
In Made for This Moment, Madi uses the biblical
story of Esther to help you find the encouragement
you need to: Decide who you want to be before you
step into your Big Moments Claim your confidence
so you can get out of the comparison game Learn
strategies for dealing with your past so it won't
hinder your present Break free from the labels
others put on you Learn how to respond to offense
with grit and grace Discover how to be true to
yourself no matter what No matter what stage of
life you're in, Made for This Moment will help you
navigate the complex realities of living in an age
of social media and confusing standards. God's
timing is not a mistake—you were made for this
exact moment.
  The Littlest Easter Bunny Brandi
Dougherty,2020-01-07 Is the littlest Easter bunny
too little to celebrate Easter? Find out in this
adorably hoppy new story in the bestselling
Littlest series -- with stickers! From the New
York Times bestselling author who brought us The
Littlest Elf and The Littlest Valentine comes a
sweet new Easter story filled with colorful
springtime fun and one adorable little bunny
friend! In this Easter-themed addition to the
series, Penny is the littlest bunny in Easter
town. She may be little, but Penny knows this is
the year she'll be able to find the perfect job to
help out THE Easter Bunny on Easter morning! But
even though she's excited, Penny just isn't able
to make marshmallow treats, or weave baskets, or
paint giant eggs. Will Penny be able to find a way
to participate in the Easter festivities, or is
the littlest Easter bunny still too little? With
adorable Easter stickers!
  The Psychopath Test Jon Ronson,2011-06-03 What
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if society wasn't fundamentally rational, but was
motivated by insanity? This thought sets Jon
Ronson on an utterly compelling adventure into the
world of madness. Along the way, Jon meets
psychopaths, those whose lives have been touched
by madness and those whose job it is to diagnose
it, including the influential psychologist who
developed the Psychopath Test, from whom Jon
learns the art of psychopath-spotting. A skill
which seemingly reveals that madness could indeed
be at the heart of everything . . . Combining Jon
Ronson's trademark humour, charm and investigative
incision, The Psychopath Test is both entertaining
and honest, unearthing dangerous truths and asking
serious questions about how we define normality in
a world where we are increasingly judged by our
maddest edges. 'The belly laughs come thick and
fast – my God, he is funny . . . provocative and
interesting' – Observer
  Shutdown Adam Tooze,2021-09-07 This book’s great
service is that it challenges us to consider the
ways in which our institutions and systems, and
the assumptions, positions and divisions that
undergird them, leave us ill prepared for the next
crisis.—Robert Rubin, The New York Times Book
Review Full of valuable insight and telling
details, this may well be the best thing to read
if you want to know what happened in 2020. --Paul
Krugman, New York Review of Books Deftly weaving
finance, politics, business, and the global human
experience into one tight narrative, a tour-de-
force account of 2020, the year that changed
everything--from the acclaimed author of Crashed.
The shocks of 2020 have been great and small,
disrupting the world economy, international
relations and the daily lives of virtually
everyone on the planet. Never before has the
entire world economy contracted by 20 percent in a
matter of weeks nor in the historic record of
modern capitalism has there been a moment in which
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95 percent of the world's economies were suffering
all at the same time. Across the world hundreds of
millions have lost their jobs. And over it all
looms the specter of pandemic, and death. Adam
Tooze, whose last book was universally lauded for
guiding us coherently through the chaos of the
2008 crash, now brings his bravura analytical and
narrative skills to a panoramic and synthetic
overview of our current crisis. By focusing on
finance and business, he sets the pandemic story
in a frame that casts a sobering new light on how
unprepared the world was to fight the crisis, and
how deep the ruptures in our way of living and
doing business are. The virus has attacked the
economy with as much ferocity as it has our
health, and there is no vaccine arriving to
address that. Tooze's special gift is to show how
social organization, political interests, and
economic policy interact with devastating human
consequences, from your local hospital to the
World Bank. He moves fluidly from the impact of
currency fluctuations to the decimation of
institutions--such as health-care systems,
schools, and social services--in the name of
efficiency. He starkly analyzes what happened when
the pandemic collided with domestic politics
(China's party conferences; the American
elections), what the unintended consequences of
the vaccine race might be, and the role climate
change played in the pandemic. Finally, he proves
how no unilateral declaration of 'independence or
isolation can extricate any modern country from
the global web of travel, goods, services, and
finance.
  Sesame Street: Guess Who, Easter Elmo! Matt
Mitter,2015-01-06 The newest title in the best-
selling Guess Who series features Elmo dressed as
the Easter Bunny and glitter accents on the cover!
Each scene includes a counting seek-and-find
activity! Guess who is hopping in for Easter
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cheer? It's Elmo looking for colorful Easter eggs.
Along the way, he finds all his best friends from
Sesame Street, too. Readers are along for the
adventure in this adorable book that combines
counting seek-and-find activities with lift-the-
flap fun.
  Hear's the Thing Cody Alan,2021-11-09 We live in
a world of noise where everyone is so quick to
speak. When we slow down and give someone our full
attention, we offer them a safe place to be fully
heard and accepted. Hear’s the Thing is a story
about what is possible when someone is brave
enough to listen to others… and, ultimately,
themselves without judgement. For Cody Alan, one
of country music’s most famous on-air radio and TV
personalities, listening to other people has
always been a crucial part of his role. It was by
fostering his ability to hear others that he
discovered the person he most needed to listen to
was himself. Listening ultimately led him on a
journey of self-discovery where he found the
courage to come out as gay, the openness to
question spiritually, and the strength to explore
a new definition of parenting and family. In his
debut memoir, Hear’s the Thing, Cody shares some
of the many lessons he’s learned along the way
such as: How to actively listen with empathy and
without judgment Why a willingness to “let people
in” better equips you to receive from others How
genuine attentiveness can help you build healthier
and deeper relationships The art of listening is
often lost but Cody’s story will inspire you to
hear that inner voice that is leading you to a
deeper connection with yourself and the people
around you.
  Storm Surge Adam Sobel,2014-10-14 Was Sandy a
freak of nature, or the new normal? On October 29,
2012, Hurricane Sandy reached the shores of the
northeastern United States to become one of the
most destructive storms in history. But was Sandy
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a freak event, or should we have been better
prepared for it? Was it a harbinger of things to
come as the climate warms? In this fascinating and
accessible work of popular science, atmospheric
scientist and Columbia University professor Adam
Sobel addresses these questions, combining his
deep knowledge of the climate with his firsthand
experience of the event itself. Sobel explains the
remarkable atmospheric conditions that gave birth
to Sandy and determined its path. He gives us
insight into the science that led to the accurate
forecasts of the storm from genesis to landfall,
as well as an understanding of why our
meteorological vocabulary failed our leaders in
warning us about this unprecedented weather
system—part hurricane, part winter-type
nor'easter, fully deserving of the title
Superstorm. Storm Surge brings together the
melting glaciers, the warming oceans, and a broad
historical perspective to explain how our changing
climate and developing coastlines are making New
York and other cities more vulnerable. Engaging,
informative, and timely, Sobel's book provokes us
to think differently about how we can better
prepare for the storms in our future.
  The Characters of Creation Daniel
Darling,2022-06-07 Most Christians are familiar
with the opening words of Genesis: “In the
beginning, God created the heavens and the earth.”
But push beyond those iconic words, and sometimes
the details get a little hazy. And strange. God
walked around in a garden? Eve was made from
Adam’s rib? A talking serpent? And what the in the
world were the “Nephilim”? In The Characters of
Creation, Daniel Darling re-introduces readers to
the story they thought they knew. He explains the
Bible’s story of how we got here and how things
got messed up, and gives fresh insights into the
first people in God’s unfolding plan of
redemption—from Adam and Eve, The Serpent, Cain
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and Abel, and Noah.
  I Love Jesus, But I Want to Die Sarah J.
Robinson,2021-05-11 A compassionate, shame-free
guide for your darkest days “A one-of-a-kind book
. . . to read for yourself or give to a struggling
friend or loved one without the fear that
depression and suicidal thoughts will be
minimized, medicalized or over-spiritualized.”—Kay
Warren, cofounder of Saddleback Church What
happens when loving Jesus doesn’t cure you of
depression, anxiety, or suicidal thoughts? You
might be crushed by shame over your mental
illness, only to be told by well-meaning
Christians to “choose joy” and “pray more.” So you
beg God to take away the pain, but nothing eases
the ache inside. As darkness lingers and color
drains from your world, you’re left wondering if
God has abandoned you. You just want a way out.
But there’s hope. In I Love Jesus, But I Want to
Die, Sarah J. Robinson offers a healthy,
practical, and shame-free guide for Christians
struggling with mental illness. With unflinching
honesty, Sarah shares her story of battling
depression and fighting to stay alive despite
toxic theology that made her afraid to seek help
outside the church. Pairing her own story with
scriptural insights, mental health research, and
simple practices, Sarah helps you reconnect with
the God who is present in our deepest anguish and
discover that you are worth everything it takes to
get better. Beautifully written and full of hard-
won wisdom, I Love Jesus, But I Want to Die offers
a path toward a rich, hope-filled life in Christ,
even when healing doesn’t look like what you
expect.
  Good Night Texas Adam Gamble,2007-10-15 Many of
North America’s most beloved regions are artfully
celebrated in these boardbooks designed to soothe
children before bedtime while instilling an early
appreciation for the continent’s natural and
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cultural wonders. Each book stars a multicultural
group of people visiting the featured area’s
attractions—such as the Rocky Mountains in Denver,
the Georgia Aquarium in Atlanta, Lake Ontario in
Toronto, and volcanoes in Hawaii. Rhythmic
language guides children through the passage of
both a single day and the four seasons while
saluting the iconic aspects of each place.
Featuring all new illustrations, this completely
revised edition highlights many of the Lone Star
state’s most iconic places, including NASA’s
Johnson Space Station, the Alamo, the Gulf of
Mexico, Dallas, Houston, and Texas wildlife, such
as longhorn cattle and prairie dogs.
  Good Night Baby Jesus Adam Gamble,2012-07-04
Focusing on the nativity story, this board book
celebrates the birth of Jesus Christ. Featuring a
multicultural group of people and taking place
through the passage of both a single day and the
four seasons, its rhythmic language will soothe
children before bedtime while sharing with them
Jesus’s inspiring message of peace and joy.
  The Comfort Crisis Michael Easter,2021-05-11 “If
you’ve been looking for something different to
level up your health, fitness, and personal
growth, this is it.”—Melissa Urban, Whole30 CEO
and New York Times bestselling author of The Book
of Boundaries “Michael Easter’s genius is that he
puts data around the edges of what we intuitively
believe. His work has inspired many to change
their lives for the better.”—Dr. Peter Attia, #1
New York Times bestselling author of Outlive
Discover the evolutionary mind and body benefits
of living at the edges of your comfort zone and
reconnecting with the wild—from the author of
Scarcity Brain, coming in September! In many ways,
we’re more comfortable than ever before. But could
our sheltered, temperature-controlled, overfed,
underchallenged lives actually be the leading
cause of many our most urgent physical and mental
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health issues? In this gripping investigation,
award-winning journalist Michael Easter seeks out
off-the-grid visionaries, disruptive genius
researchers, and mind-body conditioning
trailblazers who are unlocking the life-enhancing
secrets of a counterintuitive solution:
discomfort. Easter’s journey to understand our
evolutionary need to be challenged takes him to
meet the NBA’s top exercise scientist, who uses an
ancient Japanese practice to build championship
athletes; to the mystical country of Bhutan, where
an Oxford economist and Buddhist leader are
showing the world what death can teach us about
happiness; to the outdoor lab of a young
neuroscientist who’s found that nature tests our
physical and mental endurance in ways that expand
creativity while taming burnout and anxiety; to
the remote Alaskan backcountry on a demanding
thirty-three-day hunting expedition to experience
the rewilding secrets of one of the last rugged
places on Earth; and more. Along the way, Easter
uncovers a blueprint for leveraging the power of
discomfort that will dramatically improve our
health and happiness, and perhaps even help us
understand what it means to be human. The Comfort
Crisis is a bold call to break out of your comfort
zone and explore the wild within yourself.
  Land Of The Headless Adam Roberts,2010-09-09 THE
LAND OF THE HEADLESS is set in a far future where
mankind has taken his religious dogma and the
divsions that result from it out into space. On a
planet where society is shaped by a strict
adherance to the word of God as laid out in the
Old Testament and Quran a poet is accused of the
rape of a woman. Found guilty he must face the
punishment laid down in the Good Book; beheading.
Beheaded, he is fitted with a neck valve,
ordinator and basic sensory equipment and sent out
into the world. But he bears a terrible and very
visible stigma. the only way he can make a living
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is to join the army and serve in the war against
the neighbouring planet. And plan his revenge
against the man he believes is really guilty. LAND
OF THE HEADLESS is a searing satire of religious
fundamentalism, a novel of love and war and a
study of self-delusion. It is an elegantly
written, thought-provoking and unique SF novel.
  The Wisdom Pyramid Brett McCracken,2021-01-15
We're facing an information overload. With the
quick tap of a finger we can access an endless
stream of addictive information—sports scores,
breaking news, political opinions, streaming TV,
the latest Instagram posts, and much more.
Accessing information has never been easier—but
acquiring wisdom is increasingly difficult. In an
effort to help us consume a more balanced, healthy
diet of information, Brett McCracken has created
the Wisdom Pyramid. Inspired by the food pyramid
model, the Wisdom Pyramid challenges us to
increase our intake of enduring, trustworthy
sources (like the Bible) while moderating our
consumption of less reliable sources (like the
Internet and social media). At a time when so much
of our daily media diet is toxic and making us
spiritually sick, The Wisdom Pyramid suggests that
we become healthy and wise when we reorient our
lives around God—the foundation of truth and the
eternal source of wisdom.
  The Evolution of Adam Peter Enns,2021-10-19 Can
Christianity and evolution coexist? Traditional
Christian teaching presents Jesus as reversing the
effects of the fall of Adam. But an evolutionary
view of human origins doesn't allow for a literal
Adam, making evolution seemingly incompatible with
what Genesis and the apostle Paul say about him.
For Christians who both accept evolution and want
to take the Bible seriously, this can present a
faith-shaking tension. Popular Old Testament
scholar Peter Enns offers a way forward by
explaining how this tension is caused not by the
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discoveries of science but by false expectations
about the biblical texts. In this 10th anniversary
edition, Enns updates readers on developments in
the historical Adam debate, helping them reconcile
Genesis and Paul with current views on evolution
and human origins. This edition includes an
afterword that explains Enns's own theological
evolution since the first edition released.
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